
WASHINGTON HOUSING COMMISSION

            MEETING VIA ZOOM

DECEMBER 14th, 2020

Minutes subject to approval by Washington Housing Commission

Members Present:Tammy Rill, Lisa Lundberg, Leslie Anderson

Absent, Shane Mongar

Working Group:R. Averill,M Gorra,J Hill,W Hileman,L. Larson, J. Ayer-NWC

Guest: J.Lodsin,D.Sherr, J. Hublebank, C. Charles

Meeting called to order, and turned over to J. Ayer, to continue plan for affordable 
housing.

A review of the survey informed members there were 147 responses as of 
12/14/2020 it was decided to continue survey until next meeting in January, with 
the idea members would send information to friends, family with the link to fill out
survey. Briefly 42% experience barriers for housing in Washington,  Regarding 
attached and detached units Washington has approximately 70 units, however they 
are used mainly for family, guests, or hired workers  27%  of renters in Washington
are cost burden meaning they pay more than 30% of income for household costs. 
The survey will remain open. 

The employee survey will be put out link: 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/WashingtonEmployees 

The selectmen will be asked to include the link in their email blast as another way 
of getting the information out there. The WBA will also be asked to send out the 
information. 

Members were sent copy of next year meeting dates, due to conflict the Housing 
Commission will be meeting on the 2nd, Tues of each month at 5:30 pm  The dates 
for the next year was approved by the commission.  A copy will be sent out to have
on calendar at Town hall also to Town Clerk and will be on the web site. 

Meeting adjourned 7:00pm

Respectfully submitted  Leslie Anderson clerk




